



James P. Cody Principal

August 2023

Tel 201-358-4016 Fax 201-358.8429 <u>jcody@rivervaleschools.com</u>

Dear Parents and Guardians,

The Board of Education and principals have agreed to continue the Principal's Advisory Councils in each school. The purpose of the Principal's Advisory Council is to keep parents informed about the events at school and to create a dialogue between parents and the administration of the school. The council is comprised of two parents from each grade level, two teacher representatives, and is chaired by the principal.

Parent Council members will be selected via a lottery. If you are interested in participating, please complete the Google Survey linked below no later than Friday, September 22, 2023. A lottery will be held for selection of committee members. Council members will be announced shortly thereafter. The first meeting of the council will include a district PAC orientation and will be held in the fall. Once a date is determined, we will be sure to communicate that to our members.

Principal's Advisory Council Volunteer Form

Yours in Education,

James P. Joby

James P. Cody Principal

JPC/ad